
 

 

Little Boar’s Head Heritage Commission notes 7/21/2022  
 
Attending:  John Knapp, Jane Gnazzo, Debby Kanner 
 
NH Historic Highway Marker: Reviewed and revised text for the proposed 
Little Boar’s Head marker. Edits suggested and agreed upon. John 
informed us about the application process. The narrative must be 
annotated specifying sources and a member must be designated as 
sponsor. (Subsequently, John notified members that the State of New 
Hampshire Historical Marker Program is temporarily on hold and not 
accepting new proposals.)  
 
Fish House Sign: Noted by members at the last meeting that the sign we 
had erected several years ago explaining the history of the Fish Houses 
has deteriorated considerably. The coating meant to protect the sign has 
shredded and the sign therefore faded. John has contacted Timberline 
Signs and they will replace the sign. Brian Goode has informed us that the 
commissioners have the money to pay for the replacement which will be of 
improved quality. Members agreed to go ahead with replacement. 
 
Next Meeting: August 25th if necessary.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Debby Kanner 
 


